Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Friday 31st March

Dear Parents / Carers,

It's the end of term! What a wonderful term it's been, we're so proud of our lovely Year 6's 🕲

We hope you all have a restful break, and that the sunshine comes out for the duration of the holidays. Please encourage your children to continue to read and spend some time on TT Rockstars but most importantly relax and recuperate for a busy Summer term!

We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 17th April.

This week, we'd like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves:

<u>Wrens</u>

Lelly-For a mature and thoughtful balanced argument in English this week.

Caitlin-For resilience in Maths when looking at missing angles in shapes.

Kestrels

Ashwin-For showing kindness and cooperation when working with children in the classroom.

Maryam-For settling into Worplesdon amazingly - Kestrels love having you!

<u>Jays</u>

Millie-For great attention to detail when completing the SATS buster starters.

Jack-For fantastic understanding of how to calculate angles within a quadrilateral.

We're so proud of your continued hard work!

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails below:

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Best wishes.

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands